
TOOLITECH INC. adds accounting expert to its Business Advisory Committee

October 20, 2021

Kimberley, B.C. – October 20, 2021 – TooliTech Inc. (“TooliTech” or the “Company”) is pleased to
announce the appointment of Thomas Hawker, B.A.Econ., CPA, CA, to its Business Advisory
Committee (“Committee”). The Committee also includes John R. Tapping, CEO and Chairman of
the Board, Renée Hetherington, CFO and Director, Mallin Jiang, CMO and Director, Cameron
MacCarthy, BA, LL.B, and Wesley Robinson, B.Com.

Thomas Hawker will assist the Committee in evaluating and interpreting future strategic and
operational decisions and investments.

“We are extremely pleased to welcome Tom to our business advisory team,” said John Tapping,
TooliTech’s Executive Chair. “Tom has extensive experience in the field of accounting and
business consulting. He brings a wealth of knowledge to the team and will help guide Toolitech
through day-to-day challenges, set financial and strategic objectives, and contribute to value
creation.”

About Thomas Hawker

Tom Hawker completed his economics degree at the University of Victoria in 1978, obtained his
CA designation in 1984, and had been a partner with Field & Company since 1990, where he
worked with family-owned businesses and entrepreneurs, until his retirement in 2017. He has
consulted with a wide range of corporate entities on their financial needs and strategic
objectives for the past 40 years and continues in that capacity today. Many of these
corporations have grown to be leaders in their industries in Western Canada.

In addition, he is a Director and Treasurer with Rowing Canada Aviron, a National Sport
Organization. He also gives his time to a number of community organizations and has been a
long-serving member of the Camosun College Foundation Board of Directors.

About TooliTech Inc.

TooliTech Inc is a technology vanguard specializing in innovative, sustainable industrial-scale
cryptocurrency mining. The strategy of our private, Canadian-based company is to establish a
world-class technology hub, initially centred around cryptocurrency mining followed by a data
centre capable of advanced data-analytics and AI processing.

Our objective is to transition from an early-stage development company to a public company
listed on a major western stock exchange.
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